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Friday 5th January 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Term Three Art Project 
Winter Themed Photography 

 
A huge thank you to all those children and their families who contributed to our  
Term two Art Project – the Christmas Tree in Yate looked beautiful!   Well done! 
 
Our term three Art Project will be linked to the season of winter and we would like 
your child to submit a winter themed photograph. Your photograph may show a 
winter landscape, a bird/animal in the wild or the winter weather- it’s up to you!  
 
Your child’s photograph will be displayed in the foyer of The Fox pub from Thursday 
8th February until Thursday 7th March 2024. 
 
If your child would like to submit a photograph, please make sure that they are 
handed in to either Mrs Johnson or Mrs Daone by Friday 2nd February 2024, with 
your child’s name on the back.  Please note we are unable to accept photographs 
after this date.    Your photograph should be no larger than A5 in size. 
 
We look forward to seeing your creative photographs!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Johnson 

 
Mrs Johnson/ Mrs Daone 
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